
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 
 
Date: November 24, 2014   
 
To: Randy Liepa, Ph.D., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bond Discussion Franklin Design Review  
 

We would like to present the Design Review for Franklin High School renovation 
project at the Building and Site meeting on Monday December 1, 2014.  Plante 
Moran Cresa, Architects Stantec and George W. Auch Company, Construction 
Manager will be presenting the design and budgets for the renovation upgrades and 
auditorium addition.  Thank you.  
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